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From:                                         Glenn, Chad
Sent:                                           Thursday, December 13, 2012 1:57 PM
To:                                               Jviellenave@auc-llc.com
Cc:                                               Cohen, Stephen; VonTill, Bill; Hsueh, Kevin; Garrett, Betty
Subject:                                     AUC LLC - The Reno Creek ISR Project
 
Mr. Viellenave:
This is to inform you that the NRC has allocated resources to start the Section 106 process for the Reno Creek
application.  This part of the environmental review will start immediately.  
 
As previously noted, the staff will not start the formal acceptance review of the application until March 2013.
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-415-6722, or by email at chad.glenn@nrc.gov.
 
Sincerely,
 
Chad Glenn
 
 

mailto:chad.glenn@nrc.gov

	Local Disk
	C:\Documents and Settings\bsg\My Documents\AUC LLC - The Reno Creek ISR Project.htm


